
 

Dear Hadley Nursery Parent 
 

Nursery Curriculum 
Autumn 1 2022 

 
The Nursery team would like to give a warm welcome to both our old and new children.  We 
are looking forward to working with you all and hope that the children all make good 
progress on their journey to becoming lifelong learners!  This half term our focus will be. 
 

All About Me and My Family! 
 

English 
 

We will: 

• Listen to and join in with stories and poems, when reading 
one to one and in small groups. 

• Join in with repeated refrains and anticipates key events and 
phrases in rhymes and stories. 

• Engage in extended conversations about stories, learning 
new vocabulary. 

• Show interest in illustrations and words in print and digital 
books and words and signs such as own name, advertising 
logos and digital books independently. 

• Sometimes gives meaning to their drawings and paintings. 

• Includes mark making and early writing in their play. 

Mathematics 
 

We will: 

• Learn fast recognition of up to 3 objects, without having to 
count them individually (subitising) 

• Show ‘finger numbers’ up to 5 

• Recite numbers past 5 

• Recall the last number reached when counting a small set of 
objects tells you how many there are in total’ (cardinal rule) 

• Talk about and identify patterns around them. 

 
The theme All About me and my family, will help to reinforce the children’s sense of 
identity, culture and build their self-esteem.  
 
Here are some ways that you can help your child at home:  

• Encourage your child to dress and undress themselves 

• Read with your child every night 

• Count with your child and help them to recognise numerals and to order numbers 

• Engage your child in conversation and encourage them in using full sentences 

• Speak with your child about fair and unfair situations and how we can make things 
fair 

• Encourage your child in saying please and thank you! 



 

Please ensure that you clearly label all your child’s belongings with their name and 
that they have full change of clothes in their bag. 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
 

 
The Nursery Team 
 
Nurun Uddin, 2YO Teacher 
Karen Stuart, 3YO Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 


